
Edison PTO Meeting 

Wednesday January 20th, 2015 

Meeting was called to order by president, Amy Schaum at 6:40pm 

Board members present were co- treasurers Kelly Szakal and Cassandra Zavodny and 
Secretary Wendy Fiebig. 

Attendance - 8 signed in. 

Website improvements are great. Thank you to Beth and Laura! 

Discussed part-time teacher grants - 4 teachers in all. Voice vote for giving them $100.00. 

Holiday staff luncheon was a success.  

World’s Finest chocolate sale will be January 5th - 9th; pick up February 8th 

Bingo night will be on January 22nd.  

Chipotle Night will be January 27th. 

Cleaned out PTO closet, but need help with organizing.  

Pastries with Parents will be April 20th and 21st. Discussion of the breakdown for time 
slots on those two days - not determined yet. 

Volunteers needed for Valentine’s party- just helping with dispersion of treat bags or 
snacks. 

Guest speakers Mary Arnold - PE teacher. She discussed the Spark Program she follows. 
Jumpstart for Heart “kick off assembly” will be February 10th. Kids can earn prizes. 

She talked about the PEP grant and what we got last year. 

Discussion of the PTO helping to buy Pedometers -@30.  

Field day will be May 18th- volunteers needed! She would love an inflatable for that day. 
Could PTO help? 

Wendy Fiebig talked about getting more people involved with PTO! Possibility of a 
grandparents club for next year. 

Carnival date is April 30th. Need 3 coordinators to run the different sections.  

Kindergarten registration is February 26th. discussion of putting up our PTO board that 
explain what we do. 

Announcements: Zero Gravity nights will be February 17th and 18th. 

Next meeting February 10th at 6:30pm in Eagles Nest- bring a friend! 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm 




